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The Infant children thoroughly enjoyed the visit to school from The Pied Piper Theatre Company 
before Christmas, to perform their show, ‘Burglar Bill’.  They have since forwarded a link of their dress 
rehearsal performance so that the children can watch it again and share it with their families.  We 
hope you enjoy it! 
 
Burglar Bill 2022 - Full Show 

youtu.be 
 

 

Book Corner 
 

 

If you are doing any big Christmas clear outs this weekend and 

uncover any comics or magazines (or annuals) that your child has 

finished reading, we would bbe very grateful to receive them.  

Please bring any donations of these to the school office for the 

attention of Mrs Moldon so that they can be distributed to class 

book corners.  Many thanks for your support! 

 

 

https://youtu.be/qoN6MooAdTc
https://youtu.be/qoN6MooAdTc


 

Class Pages 
 

Last term, Year 5 explored the magical world of Pandora, from the film ‘Avatar’. In English, the 

children found out all about the landscape and creatures living on Pandora. The children used this 

information to create their own non-chronological report all about Pandora. These reports were 

written up and illustrated to create some fantastic displays. In Art, we explored the Na’vi appearance 

and had a go at creating self portraits of what we might have looked like if we lived on Pandora. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

          

 

  

 

                                          

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In Parrots, we have had a very good start to the new term and the children have worked well. It has 

been so lovely to see everyone back and to hear their news. 

Our theme this week is all about 'Toys' which has been met with great enthusiasm. The children really 

enjoyed sharing their thoughts and opinions of their favourite toys and they were very creative in 

presenting their work. 

We have also been looking at 'old' and 'new' toys and they all did a great job at sorting toys into 

categories. 

 

 



 

                     

                                              



 

                                        

                               



 

                                                                             

       

                                



 

                          

 


